
Baby Tree Program
an initiative of Sustainable Orangeville

Celebrate a Birth, Donate a Tree.
519-941-0440

parks@orangeville.ca
www.orangeville.ca

Donate to the program and help make 
Orangeville sustainable for our future. 



Planting Ceremony
Each spring the Town hosts a dedication ceremony  
of a “forest” in a park or municipal area. The trees that 
have been purchased through donations to the Baby Tree 
program will be planted at a specified location.
Financial Details
As part of the celebration of a birth, friends and family 
may donate funds to the Baby Tree Program. The funds 
are administered by the Town of Orangeville to create the 
“forest” for that year.

Tax Receipts, Certificates of Recognition & Pins 
A plaque will be erected listing all the babies who are 
recognized as part of the program. Each contributor will be 
given an income tax receipt (minimum donations of $20 
please). At the end of the year, a letter will be sent to the 
babies showing total contributions, along with a certificate. 
Baby Tree pins will be presented for donations made in a 
baby’s name which total $50 or more, as follows:

• $50 - $100: bronze pin
• $101 - $200: silver pin
• $201 and up: gold pin

To register for the Baby Tree Program visit www.orangeville.ca. 
Please complete the form, and bring a copy of the 
completed form and payment to the Treasury Department 
counter in Town Hall, or mail to: Town of Orangeville,  
               87 Broadway, Orangeville, Ontario, L9W 1K1

519-941-0440
parks@orangeville.ca
www.orangeville.ca


